
Cactusnet Coordinators met on Tuesday 25th 2020 to
discuss the progress of the network's activities. We had a
fruitful meeting, which allowed us to assess the current
difficult situation as a result of Covis-19. The pending
activities were analyzed. To ease the process it was
recommended to rely on the use of digital technologies
which would allow us to reach more people. “We think that
we can make a leap in the transfer of technical knowledge
with these new tools available”
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